
for such a time as this

"for if you remain completely silent at this time, 
relief and deliverance will arise for the jews from 
another place, but you and your father’s house will 
perish.  yet who knows whether you have come to the 
kingdom for such a time as this?" esther 4:14

i realize this verse was specifically targeted towards 
help for the jewish people, and in these time when all 
the world seems to be coming against them, it should 
certainly give us cause to stand for their defense.  
but i think the broader message goes out to us 
concerning the times we are now living in.

we are definitely living in the end times.  we were all 
born "for such a time as this."  if we do not answer 
the call will the the end be the same for us as those 
who did not answer the original call?  "but you and 
your father's house will perish."

if there was any time to stand up for the truth, this 
is that time. the whole world is trying to draw us into 
agreement with their delusion.  i read just the other 
day where someone went to the veterinarian instead of a 
doctor because they identified as a dog.  i think 
everyone knows the delusion i am talking about.  "there 
is a way that seems right to a man, but its end is the 
way of death." prov 14:2

we see evil and violence filling the streets and 
consequences appear nonexistent.  gangs enter stores 
with totes instead of cash and freely fill them with 
none to restrain.  scripture is coming to life before 



us.  "but know this, that in the last days perilous 
times will come: for men will be lovers of themselves, 
lovers of money, boasters, proud, blasphemers, 
disobedient to parents, unthankful, unholy, unloving, 
unforgiving, slanderers, without self-control, brutal, 
despisers of good, traitors, headstrong, haughty, 
lovers of pleasure rather than lovers of God." 2 tim 
3:1-4

soon they will gain control of how and if you may spend 
your money.  artificial intelligence is doubling at an 
alarming rate to even the knowledgeable.  in other 
words, we are left with trying to put the toothpaste 
back in the tube.  perhaps some of our movies have 
followed script with the scriptures.

can any right thinking person not recognize the 
convergence of all these things dictate confirmation of 
the times; the end times.  i have heard many say they 
were not looking specifically for the rapture but 
allowing the times of tribulation to reveal the urgency 
of the rapture approaching.

these are our times.  we were born into such a time as 
this, for a time like this.  now is the time if you're 
going to serve Jesus Christ.  now is the time if you're 
going to defend His truth.  now is the time if you're 
going to reach out to those within your reach and warn 
them of the perils yet to come.  and if we do not - who 
knows if you and your father's house will perish with 
them.

this is your time.  this is my time.  this is our time.  
know and share our Lord and His truth only.




